
   
 

 

 

 

Weekly Attendance: 

 

Willow: 92.78% Sycamore: 95.56%  

Maple: 84.29% Elm: 89.29% Birch: 87.97%  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School 

News 

 

Children in Need 

A huge thank you to everyone who was able to 

support this fantast charity purchasing a wrist band 

or a pin badge. We will be sending all the money 

raised into Children in Need next week along with a 

generous donation from PDS in Littelborough.  

 

Tucker Trial  

National School Meals Week 

Well done to all the children who took part in the 

“Tucker Trial” and had a school meal every day this 

week.  We have collected all the passports in this 

week and will be drawing the winning name out of the 

raffle next week.  If your child is currently on 

packed lunches and you would like them to have a 

school dinner every day or even one or two days a 

week.  Please let the office know which days so we 

can set the meal pattern.  

 

 

Trips and Visits 

Next week, Willow and Sycamore 

classes are off to the cinema as part of 

the Into Film festival on Wednesday 

afternoon. The trip is free but if you 

have not yet “purchased” the trip on 

Parent Mail please do so as this is the 

way of giving your permission.  

 

Maple, Elm and Birch Classes will be 

going to see Gangsta Granny at the 

Opera House in Manchester on Friday 

26th November.  We will be traveling by 

coach but need to leave school early so 

ask that children arrive at school at 

8.15am so we can register and set off on 

time.  Please do not be late as the 

coaches will not be able to wait.  This 

trip is free to parents but we do ask 

that you use Parent Mail to “purchase” 

the trip and give your permission by 9am 

on Wednesday.  

 

We have also booked for all classes to 

see Aladdin at Oldham Coliseum this 

year. Again, school will cover the cost 

for this trip and we are asking parents 

to “purchase” the trip on Parent Mail to 

give your permission.  Willow and 

Sycamore are going on Monday, 29th 

November and Maple, Elm and Birch 

are going on Thursday, 16th December.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday, 19th November 2021 
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Next Week’s Menu… 

DUE TO SUPPLY CHAIN PRESSURES THESE MEALS 

MAY BE SUBJECT TO CHANGE 
 

 Monday 

Vegan Bolognaise 

 

Strawberry Eaton Mess  

  

Wednesday 

Fresh Kitchen Roast Dinner Served with all the Trimmings 

 

Sticky Toffee Pudding & Custard  

Thursday 

Vegan Sausage Roll & Baked Beans 

Vanilla Yoghurt & Blueberry Muffin  

Friday 

Fish & Chips with Mushy Peas 

 

Fresh Cream Profiteroles & Chocolate Sauce  

Tuesday 

Moroccan Style Meatballs, Vegetable Rice & Pitta 

Tropical Fresh Fruit Salad & Oaty Biscuit  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Parents Evenings 

Thank you to the class 

teachers and all the 

parents who managed to 

have their parents’ evening 

calls this week.  If you 

were unable to speak to 

your child’s class teacher, 

please email the class email 

address to try to arrange 

another mutually 

convenient time.  

 

Christmas  

COVID rates continue to 

cause concern within the 

local area leaving our plans 

for Christmas activities 

uncertain. As soon as we 

have a plan of what we 

think we will be able to 

achieve we will share this 

with you, but please be 

aware that the guidance 

from the Local Authority 

and Government may 

change and tighten 

restrictions meaning we 

may have to change or 

cancel events.   

Generosity 

Our faith value this 

half term is 

Generosity. As part 

of this we will be 

asking for parents 

where they are able 

to support us with 

their generosity over 

the coming weeks.  

 

Contact 

If you receive a 

positive COVID result 

or have any urgent 

need to contact 

school when it is 

closed please email 

earlyhelp@stansfield

hall.rochdale.sch.uk 

This email address is 

checked by senior 

staff from our school 

even when they are 

not working so we can 

ensure a point of 

contact is available.  

We will get back to 

you as soon as 

possible.    

 

Covid-19 

COVID rates in the UK remain high 

and again this week we have had to 

issue a ‘warn and inform’ letter to a 

significant number of pupils and 

staff who have been identified as 

close contacts of a positive case or 

cases.  If you have received one of 

these letters please follow the 

instructions regarding testing. 
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